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From: Charles MacDonald <charles.c.macdonald@gmail . com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 19, 2010 10:18 PM

To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex

To Whom It May Concern,

My name is Chase MacDonald. I have been in the demo forex trading world since July. Ihave yet to be
involved in a live account until now. Irealize I don't account for the majority of people, but without the
personal coaching and supervision of professional forex traders, I wouldn't even begin to think about
being involved with this market. However, at this point I feel I am ready to begin trading a live account.
In doing so, I plan on practicing money management in order to preserve my assets and further protect
my investment. I may be a minority of people, I may still be considered a small percentage who does
just okay in the market; however, my opinion does matter. I wanted to express my disgust with the
latest news. I understand the principle of protecting people who may be misinformed about this market,
but to the traders like myself or others who have been trading much longer seem to not gain any benefits
from these laws. I hope you take this response seriously. Thank you for your time.

Chase

Charles C MacDonald 111
(630) 930-9339



